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April 14, 2011
David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

VIA: Electronic Mail

RE:  Docket UE-110595 Avista Utilities’ Electric Service Reliability Monitoring & Reporting Plan – Revised Filing
Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-393, attached for revised filing is Avista Utilities’ updated Electric Service Reliability Monitoring & Reporting Plan. After consulting with Commission Staff we have made several revisions to the updated plan that was filed on March 30th.  We believe that the revisions made are necessary and in line with WAC 480-100-393.  
If you have any questions, please contact Mark Weiss at 509-495-2034 or feel free to contact me at 509-495-2782. 
Sincerely,

/Shawn Bonfield/
Shawn Bonfield
Regulatory Policy Analyst
State and Federal Regulation

Avista Utilities

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com

cc:
Mr. David Nightingale

Ms. Deborah Reynolds

